

Republic of the Philippines Department of Education

REGION IV-A CALABARZON GATE 2, KARANGALAN VILLAGE 1900 CAINTA, RIZAL



06 May 2021

Regional Memorandum

CALL FOR VACCINATION CHAMPIONS AMONG SCHOOL HEALTH PERSONNEL TO SUPPORT IN DEPED'S CAMPAIGN

To Schools Division Superintendents

- Pursuant to DepEd Task Force COVID-19 Memorandum No. 382 entitled CALL FOR VACCINATION CHAMPIONS AMONG SCHOOL HEALTH PERSONNEL TO SUPPORT IN DEPED'S CAMPAIGN, the Regional Office through the Education Support Services Division is requesting for a Vaccination Champions from the School Health and Nutrition Section of the Schools Division Offices.
- 2. Attached is the abovementioned DepEd Memorandum for reference.
- 3. Please submit the names of the chosen Vaccination Champion to this link: **bit.ly/4AVACCINECHAMPS**.
- 4. For inquiries and clarifications, kindly contact Mr. Neil B. Evangelista, Nutritionist-Dietitian II at 0947-299-8999 or email at neil.evangelista@deped.gov.ph.
- 5. Immediate and widest dissemination of this Memorandum is earnestly desired.

FRANCIS CESAR B. BRINGAS
Regional Director

cc: essd/nbe









Republika ng Pilipinas

Kagawaran ng Edukasyon

Tanggapan ng Pangalawang Kalihim

DepEd Task Force COVID-19 MEMORANDUM No. 382

30 April 2021

For: Regional Directors and BARMM Education Minister

Schools Division Superintendents

Subject: CALL FOR VACCINATION CHAMPIONS AMONG

SCHOOL HEALTH PERSONNEL TO SUPPORT IN

DEPED'S CAMPAIGN

The Department of Education (DepEd), through the concerned offices who are part of the DepEd Task Force COVID-19 (DTFC) led by the Public Affairs Service (PAS), is set to launch a campaign to promote informed choices among DepEd stakeholders, primarily teachers, regarding the government's vaccination program.

The role that the medical and other health professionals will play in the dissemination of correct information about the program cannot be further underscored. In this regard, school health personnel have been identified as among those who will play an important role in the roll-out of the campaign.

In this regard, the DTFC, through the Bureau of Learner Support Services-School Health Division (BLSS-SHD), in coordination with PAS, requests the Regional Offices (ROs) to submit recommendations of school health personnel who may be tapped by the DTFC for the implementation of the campaign, particularly in the conduct of health education and promotion activities such as regional webinars, educational videos, and infographics.

The preferred qualifications of the said school health personnel are as follows:

- 1. Have been vaccinated:
- 2. Can confidently speak about COVID-19 vaccination and the benefits of participating in the program, preferably in front of a camera (those who have previous experience of vlogging, appearing on interviews, delivering online lectures are highly preferred); and
- 3. Willing to be photographed or video-recorded and to give permission to the DTFC to disseminate such photographs and videos in support of the campaign.





Office of the Undersecretary for Administration (OUA)

[Administrative Service (AS), Information and Communications Technology Service (ICTS), Disaster Risk Reduction and Management Service (DRRMS), Bureau of Learner Support Services (BLSS), Baguio Teachers' Camp (BTC), Central Security & Safety Office (CSSO)]

ROs are requested to identify qualified school health personnel and facilitate the necessary coordination with them and their supervisors and respective heads of offices regarding this concern. One to two qualified health personnel may be identified per Schools Division Office, although it is not required for every SDO to have an identified representative.

ROs are further requested to submit the list of confirmed personnel and their contact information, using the attached template (Annex 1), to the BLSS-SHD on or before May 4, 2021, through email at medical.nursing@deped.gov.ph, CC: blss.shd@deped.gov.ph.

It is clarified that submission of recommendations will not mean automatic involvement in the campaign's health education and promotion activities. The BLSS-SHD, in coordination with PAS and other concerned DTFC offices, will further screen recommendations and contact the concerned health personnel separately.

For further details, Dr. Maria Corazon C. Dumlao, Chief, BLSS-SHD, may be contacted at (02) 8632-9935 or through the e-mail addresses above.

ALAIN DEL B. PASCUA

Undersecretary Chairperson, DepEd Task Force COVID-19





Annex 1 – DepEd's Ca		Recommended	School	Health	Personnel	who	can	be P	art o	of the	Pool	of	Vaccination	Champio	ons for
DepEd 8 Ca	umpaig	11													
Region	:														

Name	Age	Sex	Position	Designations	Email	Contact	Number of	Date(s) of	Other
		Assigned				Number	Years in	COVID-19	Remarks*
		at Birth					DepEd	Vaccination	

^{*}Experiences in vlogging, interviews, speaking during webinars, etc.

The personnel whose name and other information appear above have expressed willingness to become part of the Pool of Vaccination Champions that may be tapped for DepEd's vaccination campaign.

Submitted by:

Regional Director